As of March 20, 2023

Dear MEXT/Interchange Association Scholarship Students enrolled in the Graduate School/College of Arts and Sciences,

We received notification on the enrollment confirmation for AY 2023 (April 2023 ~ March 2024) from JASSO via our head office. Please see below for the details.

Enrollment confirmation from April 2023 and onwards are required to be held in person, so please come to our office by the deadline every month.

*Current office hours:

10:00-12:30, 13:30-16:00 (Closed on Saturdays, Sundays, National holidays)

*Bring:

Student ID Card, Residence Card, Black pen (erasable ones not allowed)

In AY2023, please note that enrollment confirmation needs to be done in person at our window by the deadline each month. Those who will not be able to do so will **NOT** receive the scholarship of the month. If you wish to receive the monthly scholarship, enrollment confirmation needs to be done each month, so if you will temporarily return to your home country, please plan your travel accordingly.

[Contact]

International Student Section, Academic Affairs Division ryugakusei-g.c[at]gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp (Please replace [at] with @)